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NPCI/NFS/OC No. 191/2015-16 18" December, 2015

To,

All Members of National Financial Switch

Dear Sir/Madam

Mobile Banking Registration and AADHAAR Number Seeding in National Financial Switch (NES)

We refer to our Operating Circular number 174 and 180 dated 7™ July 2015 and 5™ October 2015
respectively issued towards implementing Mobile Banking Registration (MBR) and Aadhaar Number
Seeding (ANS) on NFS,

A kind reference is also invited to RBI circular DPSS.CO.PD.No. 1265/ 02.23.001/2015-16 dated December
18, 2015, advising member banks to implement Mobile Banking Registration through their ATMs latest by
31" March 2016. A copy of the circular is attached for ready reference as Annexure.

NPCI has shared the specification document with all its members in July 2015. The necessary development
work has also been completed at NPCI end. We request all NFS members to undertake the requisite
developments and confirm readiness to enable the services within the stipulated timelines as per the RBI
mandate.

It is advisable that certification process should start on or before 15" January 2016 to allow us to schedule
the certification for all the members accordingly in order to meet the implementation timelines of 31%
March 2016 for all members.

In case of any further clarifications regarding the services, kindly contact the following officials:
1. Mr. Abhijit Mohanty (abhijit.mohanty@npci.org.in / 08879772815)

2. Ms. Sumaiya Patel (sumaiya.patel@npci.org.in / 08879760231)
3. Mr. Amit Bhatnagar (amit.bhatnagar@npci.org.in / 08879772861)
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